
Permitting Signage Narrative

Vivienne’s Bistro
2441 76th Ave SE Suite 150
Mercer Island, WA 98040

This Administrative Design Review application is for the installation of a single exterior 
sign to replace an existing sign used by a previous tenant. The sign will consist of a 118” 
by 30.5” aluminum board painted black, with white backlit letters and a red logomark 
light box. The signage assembly will be mounted in the same location as the previous 
tenant’s sign. As noted on the permit drawings, the sign will be installed in accordance 
with the requirements of Article 600 of the National Electrical Code and/or other 
applicable codes. This includes proper grounding and bonding of the sign.

Matthew Marano, AIA

Surano Design, LLC


